
 
 

YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT TO YOUR INVESTMENT 
 
 

Your vote is urgently needed at the Hyzon Motors Inc. Special Meeting of Stockholders 
to be held on Thursday, February 13, 2025, and according to our records, you have not yet 
submitted your instructions. 

 
Your participation and directive to vote will not be represented unless you actively 

submit your instructions.  We would encourage you to vote and appreciate you being 
represented at the Special Stockholder’s Meeting. 

 
We cannot perform the sale of all of the assets and property and/or dissolve the 

company without stockholder approval, and we have no other business uses for the assets 
of the company, other than sale for the purpose of distributing the proceeds in accordance 
with applicable law.  Your vote today will allow us to preserve cash for distribution and 
potentially generate additional funds to be distributed, in accordance with applicable law..  

 
 

EASY WAYS TO VOTE TODAY 
 
 
You may choose to vote immediately by phone, or internet, using the enclosed proxy 

voting form. 
 

If you have any questions or prefer to vote with a live agent, please contact our voting 
and tabulation agent. 

 
 

Mediant Communications Inc. 
toll-free, at 1-888-615-5486 

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern 
 
 

Thank you and we appreciate your vote!  
 
 
Sincerely,   
 

/s/ John Zavoli 

John Zavoli 

Secretary, General Counsel and Chief Legal Officer 

 

Bolingbrook, Illinois 


